
UPDATE 
 

Services will commence on Wednesday 3rd 
April 2024 with FH1 Faversham Loop route. 

 

Followed by FH2 on Thursday 4th and Friday 
5th April.   

 

From then onwards services will operate as 
normal Tuesday-Friday. 

 

We ask that passengers please bear with us 
and the Volunteer Drivers in the first few 
weeks.  Within this period, we will determine 
if the timetables need alteration.   


